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MCCC AWARDS CHAD L. STONER  
MEDICAL RESEARCH SCHOLARSHIP 

 
MONROE, Mich. – Monroe County Community College has awarded the Chad L. Stoner 

Medical Research Scholarship to Molly Siedlecki.  The $1,500 scholarship may be used for tuition, fees 

and books.   

Siedlecki, of La Salle, is a 2014 graduate of Mason High School.  She is pursuing an associate of 

science degree at MCCC.  She is involved in Student Government at MCCC.  She is the daughter of 

Holly and Donald Pearce. 

For more information on available scholarships and financial aid, please contact the MCCC 

Financial Aid Office at (734) 384-4135.  For information about funding a scholarship, contact The 

Foundation at MCCC at (724) 384-4214. 
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